
   

Dear neighbours! 
The current challenges of the corona pandemic remind us of the importance of treating 
each other with respect. The value of a well-functioning neighbourhood is now higher than 
ever. Each and everyone can make a contribution to this. 
 

Please note:  
All safety precautions that apply to public spaces equally apply in your neighbourhood. Try 
to avoid contact in the stairwell and common areas. It is best to thoroughly wash your 
hands before you leave the apartment and when you come home.  
 

Waste disposal and separation 
Even if the time at home allows for clearing out, we ask you to 
collect bulky waste, old clothes as well as green and shrub 
cuttings at home for the time being. Help to avoid waste, 
especially organic waste - food is valuable. Please pay 
particular attention now to correct waste separation in order 
to ensure an on-going smooth and efficient disposal.  

To a lively and healthy neighbourhood! 
Many committed neighbours have already shown that neighbourhood help at a distance (e.g. 
doing the shopping and leaving it in front of the door) can be successful. Let’s do our part to 
improve this situation. THANK YOU! 

Mutual consideration  
Keep in mind that for many people their own home is now also 
a place to work, learn and play. Different needs in living 
together are colliding now, more than we are used to. 
Therefore, please be especially considerate - above all, playing 
children need our tolerance at the moment. Try to avoid noise-
generating activities yourself. The rest times in your house rules 
still apply. 

Playgrounds and open spaces 
If you want to use the play areas with children, you must be particularly careful in contact 
with other children – maintain at least one metre distance. Creative ideas for games with 
children are available at www.fratz-graz.at 

At: 20.03.2020 

Showing solidarity in our 
neighbourhood AGES-Hotline for general 

questions about the 
coronavirus: 0800 555 621 


